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From: Roque, Karen on behalf of MayorsOffice
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 4:14 PM
To: Customer Service Division
Subject: FW: Signage needed

Could you please process and let me know the case #.
Thanks,

Karen

From: TERRY LAFLEUR [mailto:tlafleur01@comcast.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 2:15 PM

To: MayorsOffice <MayorsOffice @aurora-il.org>
Subject: Signage needed

'No parking' signs are needed on 100 block of S. Edgelawn Drive.
There are 'no parking' signs on the 200 S. block but none on the 100 S. block of Edgelawn Drive.
On 4/17/17 over a dozen vehicles belonging to guests attending a party at 148 S. Edgelawn Dr. were

parked in the northbound lane. 'No parking' signs are needed on 100 block of S. Edgelawn Dr. for
those without common sense.

('submit’ button at https://www.aurora-il.org/1020/InfoAurora-Portal would not allow me to submit this
issue online)




